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Request for proposals (RFP) – Supply of progestogen-only long-acting intrauterine 
systems – Extension to due date 
 
Following consideration of requests, PHARMAC has extended the deadline for responses to 
the request for proposals (RFP) for supply of progestogen-only long-acting intrauterine 
systems. The RFP was issued on 11 September 2015 with a deadline for responses of 9 
October 2015.   
 
The revised due date for the RFP is now 16 October 2015. 
 
As noted in the initial RFP document any questions you might have can be sent to Bronwyn 
Hale, Therapeutic Group Manager (bronwyn.hale@pharmac.govt.nz). 

 
 
 
 


